Information note to the Press (Press Release No.36/2017)
For Immediate release

TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA

Extension of last date for receiving comments on the Pre -Consultation Paper on “Ease of
Doing Business in broadcasting sector”.

New Delhi, the 9" May 2017: TRAI issued a Pre -Consultation Paper on “Ease of Doing Business in

broadcasting sector” on 17" April 2017 seeking comments from the stakeholders by 08" May 2017.

2. Now, Authority has considered the request from the stakeholders and the last date for receipt
of written comments from the stakeholders on the Pre -Consultation Paper on “Ease of Doing
Business in broadcasting sector” has been extended up to 19" May 2017. No requests for any

further extension of time for submission of comments shall be entertained.

I/e, TRAI



